NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING Canterbury Cemetery Trustees

The Canterbury Cemetery Trustees will hold a public hearing to provide information and receive input regarding the resumption of burials at Shell Meeting House Cemetery on Baptist Hill Road. A trustees' recommended addendum to the town cemetery rules and regulation for the burial of cremains at SMC and the establishment of new internment fees will be presented. Cemetery rules and regulations can be viewed on the town website.

The hearing will be held on Tuesday, April 12 at 9AM at the Meeting House.